
From: Penny Eley <pennyeley@btinternet.com>  
Sent: 02 May 2021 11:25 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Liquor licence renewal - Oakmead social club application ref no 21/00184/premgr  
 
 
Dear Sirs, 
I would like to object against the proposed liquor licence opening times. I feel that in a residential 
area we do not need to have disturbance at 2.00am in the morning. I would request that the licence 
be given complying to standard pub hours which I believe is closing at 11.00pm. 
We have suffered in the past from increased litter both alcohol and drug related and late night 
noise. 
I truly hope that you will consider the residents of this area before granting the licence. 
Many thanks  
Penny Eley 
Sent from my iPad 
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